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Japan Petroleum Exploration Co., Ltd. 

 

 

 

JAPEX Donates to Local Governments 
for the Damages by Earthquake in Off Coast Fukushima 

 

 

 Japan Petroleum Exploration Co., Ltd. (JAPEX) expresses its deepest sympathies to all those affected by 

the earthquake that struck off the coast of Fukushima Prefecture on February 13, 2021. 

 

  JAPEX donates 1,000,000 yen each to Soma City and Shinchi Town in Fukushima Prefecture, which are 

affected by the earthquake. 

 

  We at JAPEX hope that the area impacted by the earthquake will be back to normal as soon as possible. 
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